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Transfers of Regional Monies 

 

After an initial discussion with Ritchie Venner who was former Regional Forum Chair, I wrote 

to all former Regional Chairs asking what they wished to do with the Regional monies as it 

was not for Table Tennis England to decide but the former Regions. The following is where 

each former Regional Chair has asked for the money to be moved to: 

East Midlands 

1. Money to be split across the new West Area (Derbyshire now located in the West), the new 

North East Area (Lincolnshire now located in the North East) and the new East Area (Leics, 

Notts and Northants located in the East). 

2. The ringfenced disability funding to be allocated to the East Area. 

North-West  

The remaining money to go to Halton Table Tennis Club to replace the scoreboards and equipment 

that the club had bought to support North West Regional activity. 

South 

The money to go to the counties that made up the old Southern Region: Berkshire, Bucks, 

Hampshire, IoW and Oxfordshire.  

South-East 

The following clubs would receive a split of the money: 

1. Byng Hall    4. Cleeve Park 
2. Brighton    5. Ashstead 
3. Fusion    6. Greenhouse 
 

Some clubs are in London but aligned to the old South East region. 

South-West 

The money to go to the South West Area with 50% of this ring fenced for work supporting Plymouth 

PDC.  

North 

No funding left to distribute. 

West Midlands 

The money to go to the Birmingham, Solihull and District Table Tennis Association to be ringfenced 

for West Area activity happening in and around Birmingham. 

No responses have yet been received from London, Eastern, Yorkshire. 

The money will be allocated this financial year. 

 

Andrew Wilesmith 
Head of Development 


